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· We hosted a system wide jean pass/dress down pass for All Saints Day and delivered a candy treat to each student.
· Our Butter Braid fundraiser was successful. 
· 607 Butter Braids were sold by the families, resulting in a profit to Royal Parents of  $3,473.00.  
· Great effort from everyone and pick up is on the 19th at AHS.
Thank you!

